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Parent Workshop: Home learning 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the best possible education for our pupils, we have been 
reviewing home learning.  We understand the importance of home learning in supporting your 
child/children’s education and we want to ensure that it is as effective as possible. Considering this, we 
have moved our home learning onto a new platform: Microsoft teams.  
 
To ensure that everyone is well-informed about the new system and understands how it will work, we 
will be hosting a parent workshop next half term: Monday 10th June 2024 at 3:30pm - 4:30pm 
This workshop will provide an opportunity for you to acquire all the key information as well as ask any 
questions you may have.    
 
Please note that the new home learning system will come into effect from next half term.  Detailed 
information about the changes, expectations and access will be shared during the workshop and therefore 
we strongly encourage all parents to attend so that you can be fully informed and prepared.  
 
Mark Monday 10th June 2024 at 3:30pm - 4:30pm in your calendars and we look to seeing you there.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs. Ana Vitas 
Assistant Head Teacher 
Brentfield Primary School 


